## PE Kit Appeal



5<sup>th</sup> October 2015

## Dear parents/carers

We are writing to ask for donations of unwanted or outgrown PE kit. As you are aware during the winter months, we still teach our outdoor PE lessons and appropriate kit is essential to ensure that our children stay safe and warm.

We would be particularly grateful for the following items:

- Hooded tops/sweatshirts/fleeces
- Outdoor and indoor footwear
- Tracksuit bottoms
- Waterproof jackets

We will begin to collect your donations after the half term break, week beginning Monday  $26^{th}$  October. There will be labelled boxes on top of lost property to put your donations into.

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs F Ellis and Mr M Hackfath

Sports Coaches